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While I appreciate the idea of clean air in Washington, implementing it may not be financially
feasible for residents. We are already facing higher gas and food prices. Enforcing stricter
regulations on our trucking fleets will lead to further increases in the cost of goods that we
purchase. I have noticed significant price hikes in the construction industry due to rising freight
costs for materials. I respectfully oppose this bill because I don't want Washington to become like
California, where people are leaving due to unaffordability.


